
 

Std I to III 

 

Date:21.06.24 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings ! 

This is to inform you that school timings from 24th June 2024 will be 

from 8.00 am to 1.45 pm till further notice .There will be one recess wherein 

students have to bring the nasta from home till further notice as renovations 

are going on.  

 

Principal. 


